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On behalf of the Government of the United States of America, please accept my
best wishes in celebration of your National Day on July 7th.

Since World War II, the United States and the Solomon Islands have maintained
a strong and warm friendship. Our cooperation on sustainable fisheries,
economic development, and unexploded ordnance removal are just some of the
areas in which we partner to make the Pacific region more prosperous and
resilient. We appreciate your partnership in international fora and applaud
your dedication to good governance and transparency.

On this joyful occasion, I offer my warmest regards for a wonderful National
Day.
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